
MEMORANDUM 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

Mayor and City Council 

Sherri Sirwaitis
Planning Department 

February 22, 2024

SUBJECT: C14-2023-0113 (Parmer Crossing - Unit# 058) Postponement Request

The staff would like to request a postponement of the above mentioned case to April 
18, 2024. We are asking for this postponement because the applicant has amended their 
rezoning request to revise the proposed rezoning location. Therefore, the case will need 
to be re-noticed to go back before the Zoning and Platting Commission for 
reconsideration.

If you need additional information, please contact Sherri Sirwaitis, at 512-974-3057.

xc: Joi Harden, Chief Zoning Officer
Lauren Middleton-Pratt, Director of Planning Department
Veronica Briseño, Assistant City Manager

Jesús Garza, Interim City Manager 
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